
MATERIALS RESEARCH
SOCIETY

IM1RISI
MATERIALS
RESEARCH
SOCIETY

1 Bob Chang, co-editor of the first
t«x* puHiehed by MKS from the Fill
1934 Meeting, receiver * copy of hit
book. P\»«ma Syntheel* and Etching
of Electronic Mat«rial», from 1934
Meeting Co-Chslr Paul Peercy.

2 Kenneth A. Jackaon (left). 1973
MKS president; Arthur von Hippel
(center): and 1973 Von Hippel Award
winner, William 0. Baker.

3 P. Allan Promley, A««i»tant to
the President (Bush) for Science
and Technology and Olrector of
OSTP, Fall 1991 plenary speaker.

4 At the Fall 1937 Meeting, Yorick.
the talking skeleton from the U.S.
Food and Drug Administration,
describes 4O medical devices that
can be implanted in the human body.

5 Bonnie Dunbar (right), NASA
astronaut and 1937 plenary speaker,
and Kathy Taylor. 1937 MKS
president.

6 W. Conyers Herring (left). 1930
Von Hippel Award winner, with Sir
Charles Frank, the 1937 Von Hippel
Award winner.
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